Thumbs up and thumbs down, May 18 Coloradoau

4:19 p.m. MT May 17, 2017



(Photo: Coloradoan library)

A grateful thumbs up to the RN who immediately stopped and patched me up me after I crashed my bicycle in a pothole on City Park Avenue. There's nothing like a bike crash to make you appreciate the kindness and skill of the Fort Collins community. -- Carol Block, Fort Collins

I'd like to give thumbs up to the amazing Fort Collins Comic Con Kessel Run 2017 team. 350 participants, \$1,500 raised for the Poudre River Public Library District. Thank you to: Yvonne Kullberg, who wrangled the to-dos and volunteers. Mary Andreski and volunteers, who turned our younger participants into Jedi Padawans. David Leeper and NoCo Cosplay team, who trained our Jedi Padawans into lightsaber masters. James Kullberg, who high-fived all 350 participants while dressed as a storm trooper. Mike Barry, for his

photography. Ken Thompson and the Mandolorians. Kelsey Myers, for the day-of logistics. Jason Gogela, for flying "Solo." James Lopez is a real-life Jedi. The helpful Sigma Pi Fraternity at CSU. Mayor Wade Troxell, for supporting Fort Collins Comic Con events. Paula Watson-Lakamp and Katie Auman, the organizing help. Each volunteer who worked the event. You make our city a better place. — Nick Armstrong, co-organizer, Fort Collins Comic Con